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OFFICIAL 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Melbourne, 28 August 2023 
Australia – Victoria 

No. 352(T) - 2023 
 
Local Port of Western Port 
 
San Remo 
San Remo Bridge – Inspection Works 
 
Date: Wednesday 30 August and Thursday 31 August 2023 between 

0930hrs and 1530hrs. 
 

Details: Mariners are advised of Inspection works beneath the San Remo Bridge, at 
approximate location (WGS84): 38°31.113’S, 145°21.862’E, during the times 
nominated above.  

 The inspection works will be undertaken with the use of an Under Bridge Inspection 
Unit operating from the roadway above. The inspection unit will temporarily reduce 
the air draft under the bridge by several meters while operating in the main 
navigable spans of the bridge. 

 
Mariners are notified of the temporary reduced air draft and advised to navigate 
with caution within the vicinity of the San Remo Bridge.  

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 150 
 
Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling. No further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Westernport Water on 1300 720 711. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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